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Date: 10/11/2018 

Re: Hill-Rom NaviCare Nurse Call System 

SPH currently has a nurse call system that covers the majority of the hospital, excluding 
infusion therapy, and Long Term Care.  This system was purchase in approximately 2001, 
and has been deemed end-of-life by the vendor.  Parts and services are not able to be 
obtained through the vendor, and they system is currently having functionality issues. 
 
Over the past two years, SPH Management has budgeted a total of $525,095 for the 
replacement of the current nurse call system.  This two-year span involved a budgeted 
amount in FY18 of $274,000 and FY19 of $251,095.  The Equity in Central Treasury – KPB 
contains $6,235,534 as of 9/30/2018, which will fund the project.     
 
SPH Management has received quotes on the replacement of the nurse call system that is 
compatible with the Hill-Rom beds currently found in the facility.  Two quotes were received, 
of which SPH Management is recommending the approval of the Hill-Rom NaviCare Nurse 
Call System.  The Hill-Rom quote includes the replacement of the current nurse call system 
(product and installation), along with the first three years of service for a total of 
$522,479.28.  This total comes under the total two-year Capital Project approval of 
$525,095.  
 
Per the Lease and Operating Agreement, this project will be required to be approved by the 
SPH BOD, SAB and Assembly prior to moving forward. 
 
 
 
Recommended Motion:  Pass and adopt SPH Resolution 2018-13, a resolution 
approving the purchase and installation of a hill-rom navicare nurse call system. 

Executive Summary 


